
 

 

February 5, 2014 

 

 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

Main Hearing Room 

550 Capitol Street NE 

Salem, Oregon 97308 

Sent via facsimile 503-378-5505 & Electronic Mail 

 

To: PUC 

From: Steven Whiteside (system owner) and Alan Hickenbottom (installer) 

c/o Christenson Electric, Inc 

111 SW Columbia St 

Portland, OR 97201 

alan.hickenbottom@christenson.com - 503-703-0602 

 

Subject: Request for waiver and extension of time (Docket No. UM 1538) pursuant to 

OAR 860-084-0210 (1) 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

We would like to request an extension for the following project: 

Bella Vida Vineyard #C4C364 

Size: 9.72 kw 

Original Deadline: 04/15/2014 

Extension Requested: 60 days; 6/15/2014 

 

Reason for extension  

The system is designed, the contract has been signed, the customer has issued the first 

deposit check and permits are in process.  There should be enough time to finish the 

system within the time allowed.  It is not a large system, nor is the installation 

particularly problematic.  However, we felt it prudent to ask for a short extension to 

allow for possible equipment or permitting delays.   

 

Steven Whiteside, the owner of Bella Vida, has his primary business in Tucson, AZ.  As 

with many winery owners, aesthetics are extremely important and extra care was taken 

in the design of the system.  But with Mr. Whiteside's travel schedule, we were only 

able to meet and agree on the final design aspects this week.  The contract was signed 

and the check was issued at the same meeting.   Again, we are confident in our ability to 

complete the system but would like a bit more time to be sure. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Steven Whiteside, Owner     Alan Hickenbottom 

Bella Vida Vineyards      Christenson Electric, Inc. 


